
March 30,  2017

ICARC  NEWSLETTER 

Officers for 2017:
President - Doug Fitzsimmons K3LAB
Vice President - Ernest Clark KC3FVX
Treasurer - Terry Carnahan KB3JOD
Secretary -  VACANT  

Additional Board Members for 2017:
1. Dave Dzelsky N3DZ
2. Craig Bigler AB3XA
3. Jerry Kiehl WB3DUD
4. Phil Kopczyk K3PJ
5. Joe Rankin KC3CDG
6. Larry Freeman N3LT

LOCAL HAPPENINGS:  

The general upgrade class is now into the fourth week.  Things seem to be going well.

OTHER LOCAL NEWS:   

Marcia Malcolm and Jerry Kiehl spent some time in the hospital this month.  I think all is well now.  Macia and Jerry we look forward 
to seeing you at the April meeting.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Tuesday, April 4, 2017  ICARC meets in the back room of  Indiana Eat n' Park restaurant.  The board meeting starts at 7:00 pm and 
the general meeting begins at 7:30 pm.   

Breakfast at the Indiana Eat n' Park restaurant each Saturday starting at 8:30 am  in the back room.  Attentance has been sparse of late 
so we need to step that up a little bit if possible.

OTHER INFORMATION

Read about the March meeting of  ICARC in the meeting minutes at the end of this document.

(If anyone would like to include information or write an article for the Newsletter please let Larry Freeman, know by email at: 
wd4hoz@gmail.com or wlf@auxmail.iup.edu) The only caveats are:  The editor reserves the right to alter the format for publication 
purposes. The content may also be modified contingent upon accuracy and appropriateness of the contained material.  The latter 
would, of course, be subject to the approval of the original author.  

_____________________________________________________________

mailto:wd4hoz@gmail.com


Summary of  March 14, 2017  ICARC Meeting

Attendees:

Doug Fitzsimmons-K3LAB, President
Dave Steiner-W3CDH
Terry Carnahan-KB3JOD, Treasurer
Cass Fitzgerald-N3FLO
Dave Dzelsky-N3DZ

Ken Snyder-AA3IO
Larry Freeman-N3LT

The board meeting started at about 7:00 pm but no business was transacted.

The regular meeting was called to order by Doug Fitzsimmons at about 7:30 pm. 

There was no formal business transacted due to the lack of a Quorum.

Doug made some announcements and reminded us of the General Class upgrade course currently going on with 
10 students each Wednesday evening at the 911 center.  He also reminded us of future activities for the coming 
year:   Airport Festival, June 10, 11, Field Day, the last full weekend in June, and the Crucible Walk again 
September 8, 9, 10 with some new features including letting families camp at the 2nd overnight site. Will hook 
up with the officials in April.  Doug also contacted Breeze Shooter for two free tickets that the organizers 
provide to each club.  There is also  the 10 m ground wave contest this coming weekend.  Also, the  request for 
repeater equipment has been approved by the county.
 
There was $9.00 dollars donated.

This meeting was adjourned at about 7:55 PM


